
Welcome Back! 

This half term our learning will be centred around the story The Adventures 

of Eggbox Dragon. Within this we will be thinking imaginatively and bring-

ing creations to life.  

In Science we will be learning about Plants and how they can be food for 

both humans and animals and the difference between wild and garden vari-

eties.   

 

Home Learning 

This half term we will send out 

new spellings. Please can you 

practice these at home with your 

child. We will be doing a 

spelling quiz every Friday. 

Maths home learning will contin-

ue to be Maths Whizz, please 

can you complete 20 minutes per 

week. Please remember this is an 

independent task.   

Please continue to read regularly 

with your child.  

PE 

During this half term PE will be taught on Tues-

days and Wednesdays for both classes.  

Please ensure that your child comes to school in 

their PE kit, a lot of our PE lessons will now be 

outside so please dress accordingly.  

Please can all hair be tied back and earrings 

covered or removed.  

If you have any concerns or  

questions, please write in your 

child’s link book and we will get 

back to you ASAP.  

Thank you for your sup-

port! 

Mrs Shaw, Mrs Cunnington and 

Mrs Gauntlett 

Please ensure your child has a water 
bottle with plain water and a 
snack from the list provided.   

 
Wednesday 7th May—Phonics Café 

1:30pm  
 

Please see the school newsletter 
emailed weekly with dates for your 

diary.  
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